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13 September 2023. 
 
Dear Ahmed 
 
2023 Global Leakage Summit 
 
I am writing to thank you for giving your time to come to the Global Leakage Summit 
last week, and for making a great contribution to the Summit agenda. 
 
Your presentation on the final stages of your work on how we can apply Deep 
Reinforced Learning to the water industry was an inspirational finale to the session 
on reviewing network operating practices – and to the conference itself!   
 
I do hope that you enjoyed your Summit experience and the other sessions – I 
believe we had some great agenda topics covering both policy and technology, with 
excellent presentations from expert speakers. 
 
Once again, thank you for supporting the Global Leakage Summit, Ahmed, and I 
hope our paths will cross again sometime in the future. 
 
With my best regards 
 
Malcolm 

 
 
Malcolm Farley 
Conference Director 
2023 Global Leakage Summit 


